TOWN OF LEDYARD
Land Use Department
Juliet Hodge, Director of Planning & Development
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway -
Ledyard, CT 06339-1551
Phone (8160) 464-321’1“

DATE: 2/13/2023
TO: SCCOG
FROM: Ledyard Planning Zoning Commission

RE: Notice of Subdivision Regulation Change
Application #23-2RA of the Town of Ledyard.

Per the referral requirement of CGS Section 8-3(a) you are hereby notified of the.
following proposed Subdivision Regulation change:

Comprehensive re-write and reorganization of the Town of Ledyard’s Subdivision
Regulations. The Public Hearing for this application will be held on March 9th 2023 at
6:00 PM.

Piease Refer to the attached documents.

Sincerely,
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Juliet Hodge

Director of Planning and Development



